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Youth Activities 

 

It is time to spring into action, emphasis on the word spring! 

  Now that the weather is getting better, it’s time to get out there and work with our young people. 

Help them clean up the community, which is also outreach, work with the boys and Girl Scouts on a special 

project or volunteer to be a chaperone at an event. Assist at their ball games with sponsoring or helping out 

in some way or read some patriotic books to kids at the library. There are so many ways that we can help 

our young people today. Good luck and don’t forget to let me know what you’re doing. 

Deadlines! Deadlines! Deadlines! 

ALL videos for The Red, White, and Blue, and submissions for the illustrated art contest must be in my 

hands by May 5. 

Not sure what to do? Use this easy procedure: 

• Step 1- Auxiliaries receive submissions,  

• Step 2- Auxiliaries submit winning entries to district. 

• Step 3- District submits winning entry to department (me) 

 

✓ Do not forget, all registration forms must be filled out with the entry. Please do not use colored 

paper, especially if you are scanning. Also, videos must be WP4 foremast. 

 

Good luck in your programs and if you have any problems or questions, contact me anytime. 

Have a blessed Easter! 

Debra Knickerbocker, chairman                                   

860/9675367    tiggerhawk2004@cox.net 


